
Please join the Goshen County Republican Women for their first meeting of the year and brown 

bag lunch on Friday, January 19, 2024 at 12:00 noon in the Brand Room at the 

Fairgrounds.  They are delighted to bring to you a fabulous guest speaker, Mr. Chuck Gray, our 

very own Wyoming Secretary of State.  The Goshen County Republican Women look forward to 

welcoming back their members and guests, and are actively recruiting new members, so please 

join them Friday, January 19th at noon in the Brand Room and enjoy the presentation with Mr. 

Chuck Gray, Wyoming Secretary of State. 

Susan Dovey 

President, GCRW 

 


